From: "A.D. Dirkzwager" <djatirot@me.com>
Subject: Token of life

Date: 11 August 2020 at 11:02:12 CEST
To: info@sevenup.org

To those who receive this mail: e kaaro
The writer of this mail has been the former bankmanager of Seven-up

Bottling Company/Apapa 1974/77.
Would you please forward this mail to the attention of your CEO mr

Faisal el Khalil.
Thank you in advance for your willingness to pass on this mail,

Sincerely yours, Adriaan D Dirkzwager

Van: "A.D. Dirkzwager" <djatirot@me.com>

Onderwerp: Token of life

Datum: 5 augustus 2020 om 15:43:29 CEST

Aan: "Faysal M. El Khalil" <faysal@sevenup.org>

Kopie: "Vera.C.T. Dirkzwager-Ypma" <vdirkzwager@me.com>

Dear friends Faisal and May,

where ever you are, we do hope and pray that this mail reaches you and
May in an good health and that none of your children and grandchildren
were near to the explosions in the harbor that devastated Beirut. What a
calamity. * Pauvre’ Beirut, pauvre peuple de Lebanon. Words are

not. enough to describe our sadness.

A 2019 description of Lebanon’s economy states that main growth
sectors include banking and tourism. Since the banking industry and
tourisme are in tatters, what will be the solution for a jumpstart of the
economy I.e. reducing the huge unemployment ?

A think-tank, consisting of good willing people from different walks of life,
should come forward with sensible idea’s save the country as soon as
possible.

We would love to receive from you a token of life. Mind the covid-19
virus !

With much love to you both rom Vera & Adriaan




